
PAACA  seeking  volunteers,
donations  for  Thanksgiving
dinner for homeless
Positive  Action  Against  Chemical  Addiction  (PAACA)  at  360
Coggeshall St in New Bedford is hosting a Thanksgiving dinner
for the homeless on Thursday, 11/22 from 11 -2.

Volunteers  are  needed  from  11  -2  plus  food  donations  are
needed! Call 508-997-9051 to sign up for a food donation or
volunteer shift.
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